
SUBMISSION	TO	IPART	REVIEW		
SOLAR	FEED-IN	TARIFFS	2017/18	

	
	
Tuesday,	9	May	2017	
1:36:30	PM	
	
Dear	IPART,	
	
I	write	in	support	of:	
	
*		A	fair	price	for	solar	
*		That	feed-in	tariff	should	increase	in	line	with	the	wholesale	price	of	
electricity;		
*		The	feed-in	tariff	should	not	just	be	a	benchmark	range,	it	should	be	regulated	
so	retailers	have	to	offer	it	as	a	minimum;		
*		The	feed-in	tariff	should	represent	the	true	value	of	solar,	this	means	
recognising	the	environmental	and	health	benefits	and	the	network	benefits	of	
rooftop	solar.	
	
*		I	made	a	substantial	investment	in	rooftop	solar	to	do	my	bit	for	the	
environment.	It	galls	me	that	my	electricity	retailer	on	sells	the	excess	electricity	
I	produce	at	four	time	the	rate	they	pay	me.	That	being	six	cent	per	KWH.	This	is	
unjust.		
	
Kind	regards	
Geoff	Brown	
	
Geoff	Brown		

	
Postcode:	2749	
	
	




